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“Aim high – Live life to the full!” (John 10:10) 
School attendance is everyone’s responsibility! 

  

 
 

 
SJ/DM          18th April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
During the summer term, our pupil’s will have an exciting opportunity to work with the 
fantastic performance poet Paul Delaney, as writing poetry encourages children to express 
themselves. It is a unique art form in which they can channel their imagination and have 
some fun along the way. Therefore; during his visit, the children will attend workshops to 
support them in composing and performing poetry. On the day, all children will be invited to 
share and celebrate their poetry, with their peers, in an assembly. 
 
The visits will take place on Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th April, for the junior children, 
and again on Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th June for the infant children. Every child will 
get the chance to work with him during these times. 
 
As school is heavily subsidising the cost of the poet visit, we are asking for a donation of £3 
per child. All payments are to be made through the Primary Gateway App.  
 
I am sure you agree that this is a wonderful opportunity for the children and we are very 
excited to showcase all of the talent in our school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

S Jones 
 
Mrs S. Jones 

Writing Lead 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

http://www.bsprimary.com/

